The Next Stage

Volume 15, Issue 4

Newsletter of The Huntsville Division Alumni Association

November 18, 2010

CHRISTMAS PARTY—THURSDAY, DECEMBER 2ND!

The annual Christmas party has been scheduled licenses), so please submit that information 7:00 p.m. Cost is \$16 per person.

to check your status. (Why not send in your \$12 comply with the above. dues for 2011 with your reservations - use only one check. Simple!)

to HDAA P.O. Box 4185, Huntsville, AL 35815- have any questions regarding RSA entry.

The RSA Provost Marshall's Office requires all attendees (and quests) have their full names on Come have fun...and win something fabulous just a submitted list (as appear on drivers'

for Thursday, December 2nd, at the Redstone with your reservation. Ensure your vehicle is Arsenal Officers and Civilians Club, social hour "weapon-free", and you have a current picture ID beginning at 6:00 p.m., and the buffet dinner at (driver's license) for all passengers, as well as current tag registration and proof of vehicle Dues must be current, so check your mailing label insurance. Entry to RSA should go smoothly if you

The following gates should be open: 1/Martin Rd after 6 pm for incoming traffic; 3/Redstone Rd until Paid reservations are required by noon 6 pm; 10/Patton Rd.; 9/Rideout Rd-Research Park Saturday, November 27th, and may be submitted Blvd. Call 876-7738 (Gate 9 Visitor Center) if you

We have over \$2,000 in door prizes!

for you...or give it as a gift to another!

Christmas Party: Thursday, Dec 2nd 6 p.m. Social - 7 p.m. Buffet Dinner RSA Officers'/Civilians' Club Cost is \$16 per person Reservations by Friday, 11/27 To P.O. Box 4185, HSV, AL 35815-4185

ENGINEERING LUNCHEON

The annual luncheon will be held on Tuesday, December 14, 11:00 a.m. at Tony's Little Italy on Whitesburg Dr/HSV. Contact Nita Boyd at 256/603-7349 for a head count. Spread the word to others you think might be interested!

Practical Tips to Stay Debt-Free During The Holidays 1. Create a spending plan NOW. Make your

shopping list, finalize gift recipients.

2. Track expenses to stick with your plan, figuring how much you want to spend per gift.

3. Be thrifty - spend only the amount of money you've set aside to spend for your holiday purchases.

4. Set a deadline for paying off all holiday expenses, not waiting too long!

5. Send an e-card if postage costs seem too high. This is a quick/easy way to spread your holiday cheer, to let someone special know they're in your thoughts and heart.

6. Be creative with your gifts, personalize each

7. Shop online—you might just find fabulous deals delivered right to your door!

8. Step back to clear your head, pace yourself, have fun!

9. Give to charity. It does your heart and soul a world of good to help others less fortunate. Now...catch the spirit...

and spread some of your Christmas

Shown below is Foots McCauley calling out the next lucky door-prize winner's name at the 2009 Christmas party. Hope we see you at this year's party...and you are a lucky winner!

Come join the fun...and bring your dancing shoes!



Next Board Mtgs:

(2ndThurs each qrtr) Jan 13, Apr 14, Jul 14, Oct 13, 2011 5:00 pm. Faith Presbyterian Church, SE corner of Whitesburg/Airport. Come see what your Board does for you! Contact a Board member if you're interested in serving on the Board, or have input. We Need You...

And, it's fun!

Dates to Remember:

2010

12/2:Christmas Party (RSAOCC)

2011

-Spring Breakfast TBD -Summer Picnic TBD -Fall Dinner TBD -Christmas Party TBD

Plan NOW to attend... The camaraderie is wonderful!

Monthly:

1st Wed: Ladies lunch, 11:00 am. Call Joyce Royston/539-4338 for details.

2nd Tue: Breakfast at Mullins/Andrew Jackson Way, 07:30. Call Bill Russell at 650 -5400 for details.

3rd Wed: Lunch at El Palacio, 12:00. Call Don Royston/539-4338 for details.

Come Join Us!